
COMPETITION! Win tickets for
The  Blues  Brothers  at  The
Festival Theatre
Back once again to bring soul to the British public The Blues

Brothers are about to wreak havoc across the UK. The Blues
Brothers Party comes to the Edinburgh Festival Theatre from
Tuesday 22 February for 5 days only. So grab your pork-pie
hats, put on your shades and get ready for the biggest party
in town! And we have three pairs of tickets to give away
courtesy of The Festival Theatre…….read to the end…..

The Blues Brothers Party is a high-energy, feel-good musical
guaranteed to get you on your feet and dancing in the aisles.
We first met Jake and Elwood in 1980 when they burst onto the
world’s cinema screens in a movie which has now become one of
the most important Rock ‘n’ Roll films of all time. They are
now back in the driving seat in The Blues Brothers Party
storming through hit after hit – from tender ballads to rip-
roaring party pieces – including IN THE MIDNIGHT HOUR, SWEET
HOME  CHICAGO,  EVERYBODY  NEEDS  SOMEBODY,  TRY  A  LITTLE
TENDERNESS, MUSTANG SALLY, GIMME SOME LOVIN’ and many more.

To guarantee it’s the biggest and best party in town, live
music is played by the Magnificent Seven Blues Band whilst the
Sensational  Sisters  of  Soul  provide  that  last  essential
ingredient to raise the temperature and guarantee it’s the
hottest show around!

The  Blues  Brothers  Party  will  have  you  on  your  feet  and
dancing in the aisles in no time. There is no better way to
beat the winter freeze.

The Blues Brothers are back in town – LET’S PARTY!

If you want to party then answer this question:-
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Apart from The Blues Brothers name two other films in which
John Belushi starred with Dan Aykroyd.

Answers  to  this  question  should  be  sent  to
theedinburghreporter@gmail.com The winners will be the first
three correct answers drawn from all correct answers received
in appropriate form by 5.00pm on Friday 11 February 2011.
Results will be announced in The Edinburgh Reporter and the
three winners will be notified by email.

1. This competition is not open to anyone who appears on the
list of Contributors to The Edinburgh Reporter.

2. COMPETITION PERIOD. The Competition begins at 12 noon on
February 7, 2011 and ends at 5.00pm on February 11 2011 (the
“Competition Period”) after which time the Competition will be
closed and no further entries will be accepted.

3. HOW TO ENTER. There is no purchase necessary to enter the
Competition.  Enter  by  sending  an  email  to
theedinburghreporter@gmail.com No entries will be accepted by
any other means.
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